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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Katie Mitchell <KMitchell@trihydro.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 4:26 PM
To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health
Cc: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health; Matthew Jones
Subject: RO378 Report Upload

This message is to notify you that Trihydro has uploaded three documents to the Alameda County FTP site.  
The three reports are titled: 

1. Response to July 14, 2017 Technical Comments, dated September 15, 2017, authored by Trihydro Corporation 
2. Response to September 19, 2017, Alameda County Case File Review, dated September 29, 2017, authored by 

Trihydro Corporation 
3. Post Construction Site Management Plan, dated September 15, 2017, authored by Trihydro Corporation 

Thank you, 
Katie Mitchell 
Staff Geologist/Hydrogeologist 
 

 
 
OUR SAFETY IS MY RESPONSIBILITY 

 
1252 Commerce Drive 
Laramie, Wyoming 82070 
(307) 745-7474 (phone) 
(307) 745-7729 (fax) 
kmitchell@trihydro.com 
 
Connect with us on: 

             

CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION:  This electronic message is intended only for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is 
privileged and confidential, the disclosure of which is governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If 
you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by either email or telephone.  Please destroy the related message. Thank you for your 
cooperation. 

 


